
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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14 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

Equally Safe Questionnaire 
 
We are delighted to be working with EqualiTeach CIC, on a year-long project entitled “Equally 
Safe”, which has been designed to support the school to better prevent and tackle identity-based 
bullying.  
 
More information about EqualiTeach can be found at: www.equaliteach.co.uk. 
 
The aims of the programme are to support schools to have: 
 

 Up-to-date, Equality Act compliant, inclusive policies and procedures which actively support 
anti-bullying work 

 A safer, more inclusive environment for pupils, staff, parents/carers and visitors  

 Increased understanding of how to promote equality, diversity and inclusion throughout the 
school curriculum and environment 

 Increased confidence amongst staff and pupils in reporting prejudice-related incidents and 
identity-based bullying 

 Increased pupil voice and pupils who are empowered to support their peers and develop 
their own anti-bullying initiatives 

 Reduced incidents of bullying amongst staff and pupils 

 Increased compliancy with schools’ duties under the Equality Act 2010, Education and 
Inspections Act 2006, Education Act 2002 and requirements for OFSTED. 

 
We would be grateful if you could support this project by completing a short questionnaire, which 
can be accessed here: https://forms.gle/jCz1fCgkpi4usLXC9 
 
If you have any questions about the questionnaire then please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank 
you in advance for your continuing support of The Buckingham School.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Mrs A Baxter  
Assistant Headteacher - Inclusion & SENDCo 
abaxter@buckinghamschool.org 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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